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Summary 
 
Members are asked to receive the update on changes to services at Lustrum Vale.   
 
 
Detail 
 

1. The Chair of the Health Select Committee has been notified of a temporary 
closure of the Lustrum Vale unit that provides older people’s mental health 
care in Stockton. 

 

2. At the Chair’s request a representative of Tees, Esk and Wear Valleys NHS 
Foundation Trust will be in attendance at the meeting in order to brief 
Members on the issues.   

 

3. Attached is a copy of the letter to the Chair, the related press release, and a 
Q and A sheet.  As the information states, a period of full consultation would 
take place prior to a decision on the permanent future use of the unit being 
made. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Name of Contact Officer: Peter Mennear 
Post Title: Scrutiny Officer 
Telephone: 01642 528957 
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk 


